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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘competence’, one of  

 the expert terms students 

 need to know for PE.   

 

 Year 7 Geography Trip  A  

reminder that Year 7 will be 

travelling to Veolia Recycling 

Centre on Wednesday 4 

March  as part of their 

Geography course. Consent 

forms to be returned ASAP.  

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 with Notts County Council 

 by clicking here    

 

 Year 7 Student Councilors 

The votes are in and we will 

be announcing the winners  

of the ballot on Monday 24 

February. Well done to all  

the students who made it 

past the nomination stage!  

 

 Every School Day Matters     

A reminder that maintaining 

an excellent attendance 

record is vitally important. 

Please only keep your child 

off school if absolutely 

necessary and please make 

sure you report their reason 

for absence by 8:30am. Call 

01636 957690 Option 1.  

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

The sun was shining on Wednesday this week as Year 9 ventured out to 

Twycross Zoo in Warwickshire to put their knowledge of species and adapta-

tions to the test—and what better day to take Science beyond the classroom 

than National Darwin Day?  In a full day visit,  our students showed great lev-

els of curiosity as they got up close to some of the creatures they had only 

ever ‘encountered’ in the classroom. Highlights included the Snow Leopard, 

Eastern Black Rhino, Giraffes, Sumatran Tigers and of course, the Meerkats!   

TAKING SCIENCE BEYOND THE CLASSROOM 

CYBER AMBASSADOR PROGRAMME LAUNCH 

BEACON ON BRINK OF DOING THE TREBLE  

It was Safer Internet Day on Tuesday and 

this year’s theme was ‘Together for a 

better internet’. To mark the occasion 

we launched our Cyber-Safety Ambassa-

dors Programme, a brilliant new initia-

tive in partnership with the East Mid-

lands Special Operations Unit (EMSOU) 

comprised of specialist teams from Po-

lice forces across the East Midlands. As 

part of this we will be looking to recruit 

a team of students to help promote in-

ternet safety for everyone in school.  

As Term 3 comes to a close, it looks as if 

Beacon are on course to win the title of 

House Champions for the third time in a 

row but with the results of our curiosity 

challenge to be announced on Monday 24 

February, the tables could still be turned...   

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

